## Communications Committee Meeting Orchard Valley United Church February 23, 2021

A meeting was held by Zoom on February 23, 7 pm, with Donna Murphy, Sylvia Jacquard and Carol Dewar present. Jane sent her regrets.

The preparation of the Easter Newsletter was discussed.

Donna will prepare an article about being back in the church building.

## Carol will contact:

- Harvey Gilmour about updates on the building, probably will be on fundraising.
- Vicky Austin on updates about Affirming Church
- Bill Woodman on upcoming turkey supper in the fall

Sylvia will write an article on going online. Carol will find out the numbers of people viewing the videos.

We hope to have a general Easter submission from the congregation. Don and Jane will be preparing Easter submissions.

Sylvia would like submissions by March 15 and the newsletter will be produced for Palm Sunday March 28.

Respectfully submitted, Carol Dewar